
Coastal Meeting 12/2/20 
1.​ Most pools are moving back to strict protocols 
2.​ Kevin Lane is the new Buena Coach 
3.​ I got to introduce myself!...so much fun! 
4.​ Mike Ashmore’s report 

a.​ Club excellence still happened and results are out 
b.​ Teams that didn’t even apply were awarded excellence 
c.​ Looks like they used 2019 results to help determine a list along with US Open 

results 
5.​ Stacy’s Report 

a.​ Report from USA Swimming, in a holding pattern waiting to see what is going to 
happen. 

b.​ Only about 4 LSC’s are able to have December 18 & Under meets 
c.​ At Risk meeting to talk about in-door pools and providing guidelines for using 

in-door pools 
d.​ Phil is the chair of the governance committee for next year! Congratulations! 
e.​ Take the sudden cardiac course, this is coming from the state of California. NFHS 

learn. Save certificate and then email it to nicole at the SCS office. 
6.​ Omar Officials Report 

a.​ Officials clinic a few weeks ago went well. 
b.​ Done in 2.5 hours 
c.​ Officials who missed, review the clinic video and the slides from the meeting 

7.​ Tarrik report 
a.​ Video for athletes, recording is available 
b.​ Moving forward with Western Zones for next year 
c.​ Need a female coach for Western Zones 

8.​ Connor - athlete report 
a.​ Looking for more age group club representatives 
b.​ Daiki asked if there is a cap on how many swimmers from one club can be a rep. 

He wasn’t sure. Email Connor 
c.​ Putting together a scholarship for SCS swimmers 

9.​ Daiki - diversity meeting 
a.​ This month’s meeting overlapped with the coastal meeting. 
b.​ PATH has one swimmer qualify for the diversity camp 

10.​Open positions - any nomination other than the ones that have already been made. 
a.​ Unanimous consent, no objections 

11.​New/Old business 
a.​ What is the state of affairs with Southern California Swimming? 

i.​ Registration is down 70% 
ii.​ 50% of teams not back in water 
iii.​ Board is preparing to go into a planning session to determine best options 

to serve and meet the needs of the LSC 
iv.​ Preparing for the annual audit right now 
v.​ Working on swim guide final 



vi.​ No penalties and fines for registrations during 2021, trying to support 
teams as things become more operational. 

12.​All 5 LSC’s are working together to try to get a seat at the table with the California 
political governor’s office trying to get as many pools open as possible. SCS has hired a 
lobbyist to try and assist us in educating both the local and state to not include swimming 
with all local sports because it is a different nature. Goal is to not close swimming with 
other sports. 


